
   

 

  
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 

 

  

 

 

 

WWW: 

http://www.holysoul.bham.sch.uk/
mailto:enquiry@holysoul.bham.sch.uk




BOOKING THE CLUB - The Social Club is becoming a very popular local venue for many social 

events. Contact Sarah Aldhouse on 07940 473593 if you would like to make a booking. You 

can be assured of a warm welcome and concern for all your booking needs from her. Email: 

info@holysoulssocialclub.co.uk.

Sacred Heart and Holy Souls Church - PLACE OF WELCOME GROUP 

For those with special needs of any kind and none meets on a Sunday 2.30-4pm in the 

Parish Meeting room. All are welcome! 

Road Harm Reduction Strategy 

Birmingham City Council has launched a consultation on our Road Harm Reduction Strategy via Be 
Heard, the online consultation platform. 

The strategy has been developed to complement the Birmingham Transport Plan. It sets out a bold 
approach to transform Birmingham’s roads and streets to make them safer, more inclusive, and 
more attractive. 

The ambition of the strategy is to end death and serious injury for users of Birmingham’s roads in 
line with the Vision Zero concept, which aspires to eliminate all traffic fatalities and serious injuries. 
The previous Birmingham Road Safety Strategy was adopted in October 2016. Whilst aligned with 
Vision Zero, its approach did not tackle traffic volume and its significant impact on road safety. 

We would be grateful if you could respond to this consultation and also share this information in your 
networks. The link is: https://www.birminghambeheard.org.uk/economy/roadharmreduction. The 
consultation closes on 5 April 2024. 

If you have any queries, please email: connected@birmingham.gov.uk 

https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.birminghambeheard.org.uk%2Feconomy%2Froadharmreduction&data=05%7C02%7Ceducation%40birmingham.gov.uk%7C93b2e53c9db44ffdddf508dc12bc5e34%7C699ace67d2e44bcdb303d2bbe2b9bbf1%7C0%7C0%7C638405847438512124%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=aMr2WKaafjQ0voy1UpcjQa3tAwTt8EjvJhxsyoE%2BXzo%3D&reserved=0
https://www.birmingham.gov.uk/info/20013/roads_travel_and_parking/2032/birmingham_transport_plan
https://www.birmingham.gov.uk/info/20163/safer_greener_healthier_travel/361/birmingham_road_safety_strategy
https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.birminghambeheard.org.uk%2Feconomy%2Froadharmreduction&data=05%7C02%7Ceducation%40birmingham.gov.uk%7C93b2e53c9db44ffdddf508dc12bc5e34%7C699ace67d2e44bcdb303d2bbe2b9bbf1%7C0%7C0%7C638405847438512124%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=aMr2WKaafjQ0voy1UpcjQa3tAwTt8EjvJhxsyoE%2BXzo%3D&reserved=0
mailto:connected@birmingham.gov.uk


 

 



Times Tables Rock Stars and Numbots  

https://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.pngfind.com%2Fmpng%2FiRxmoJo_free-sports-clipart-for-parties-crafts-school-projects%2F&psig=AOvVaw3MIHfReH86aQMDhPmILkPU&ust=1616141014340000&source=images&cd=vfe&ved=0CAIQjRxqFwoTCJCbutewue8CFQAAAAAdAAAAABAD


 
 

Saturday 20 January and Wednesday 14 February 
 

Interesting in volunteering? 
 

Invitation to find out more information about joining the team of fabulous volunteers offering 
support to homeless individuals at the project in Birmingham. 

 
Both events will be held at Tabor Living, St Catherine of Siena on Bristol Road. 

 
For more details please visit 

 

 

 

https://www.taborliving.co.uk/


https://www.pohwer.net/birmingham


                                         0300 456 2370 

         

 
 

 

   

 

 

 

tel:03004562370

